
 
             
 

Women of Positive Change 
Presents… 

Peer Support United 
in the Community 

 

This event is to help create an understanding of people who live with mental 

health and substance use disorder. We seek to build a connection between two 

populations to understand the commonalities and build a stronger sense of 

community. 

November 12, 2022   1-5pm 
Bauer Community Center 14625 Bauer Dr. Rockville, Md. 20853 

Please contact Audralina at 240-342-9478 or Audralinas@yahoo.com 


